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September 20, 2017 
 
Mayor M. Brown 

 

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on September 19, 2017 resolved: 

13. That the following actions be taken with respect to A Partnership to Establish London as 

a UN Women’s Safe City: 

a)  ANOVA BE APPOINTED as the lead organization in developing a five-year Safe Cities 

plan for London; 

b)  a Steering Committee of sexual assault and research experts BE CREATED by ANOVA 

to explore how we can make London a safe space for everyone; and, 

c)  the above-noted Steering Committee BE DIRECTED to report back to Municipal Council, 

within a year, with a list of recommendations to work towards a UN Safe Cities 

Designation; 

it being noted that the Community and Protective Services Committee (CPSC) received a 

communication dated September 12, 2017 from Mayor M. Brown, related to this matter; 

it being further noted that the CPSC received the attached presentation from J. McGregor, 

Director, Community Programs, ANOVA and Dr. A. Trudell, Manager of Education, Training and 

Research, ANOVA, related to this matter. (2017-A01) (13/12/CPSC) 

 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/kmm 

 
 

cc: M. Marcellin, Senior Policy Advisor 
 List of external cc’s on file in the City Clerk’s Office 
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